
Chorus Fundraiser Delivery: 
Thursday, October 17 

 
Products from our recent Krista’s Gourmet Favorites fundraiser will be delivered to Boone on 
Thursday, October 17. If you sold products in this fundraiser, your items must be picked up 
after dismissal that day—even if you are absent! You are expected to make the appropriate 
arrangements. 
 
NOTE: We have a delivery “window” of 10am-1pm, so items cannot be picked up before 
school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional details: 

� Items will be pre-packaged with your child’s name on it.  
� They will also get back their original order form so that they know exactly who to deliver 

the items to.  
� Students should then deliver the products to their customers the SAME DAY if possible. 

If you are unable to deliver that day, items must be stored in a fridge or freezer.  
� Please plan ahead! It’s a good idea to let your customers know their stuff is coming or to 

prepare space in your fridge/freezer. Leaving these frozen products at school overnight 
is not an option. Contact me if you have specific concerns. 

 
Thank you VERY MUCH for your support of our fundraising efforts! If you have questions or 
concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me using the contact info below. 
 
Mr. Doherty & Mrs. Noble 
BHS Choral Directors 
407-893-7274 
Jussi.Doherty@ocps.net 
Abigail.Noble@ocps.net 
www.boonechorus.com 

IMPORTANT: Take care of the products! 
 

Our goal is to treat our customer’s products responsibly and keep our 
students safe. To do this, students should get a ride home in a car that 
day… We wish to avoid students taking products on the bus, carrying it 
home, riding a bike, etc. 


